
NOTIFICATION 

Date : 01-02-2021 

 

  This is for information of all candidates that due to unavoidable circumstances the Viva Voce to 
be held in connection to the admission to the M Phil/Ph D Programme 2021 of the Department of 
Assamese, Dibrugarh University, has been rescheduled. 
 
     As such the fresh dates are 4th and 5th February, 2021. Accordingly candidates earlier called 
for the Viva Voce on 3rd February, 2021 shall have to report on the 5th February, 2021 
respectively at 10:00 am at the Department of Assamese, Dibrugarh University. 
 
 
Prof. Subasana Mahanta 
Head, Department of Assamese 
Dibrugarh University 

 


